Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

LEAFF allows me to better prepare for my farming season and cuts market fee costs.
LEAFF allows me to build a better relationship with my children by teaching them how to
grow their own produce, help our community and to enjoy the outdoors all the while also
supplementing our income. LEAFF and The Good Acre allows farmers like myself to
continue providing homegrown produce for the community.

Chang Vang
1935 Sherwood Ave
St. Paul, MN 55119



